
 
 

December 1st Jennings Journal 

Hello Jennings. 

I cannot believe that December is already here!  This is a month that certainly has us 
running a bit ragged for multiple reasons.  It is during this time that our kids can 
potentially feel the weight of being out of the typical routine.  We know, as parents and 
educators, our kids do much better with structure in their day.  It is important that you try 
and keep as many of the essential routines as possible.  Do your best to keep the 
homework and bedtime routines and your kids will be much better off at school and at 
home. 

This week we prepare to say farewell to Mrs. Chapman.  She has been a positive part 
of our school for many years. We wish her the best as she begins her newest chapter.  
Her last day with us will be Friday, December 5th.  We are pleased to let everyone know 
that the Health Department has been able to find a wonderful replacement.  She will be 
transitioning with Mrs. Chapman this week and will begin with us officially on the 15th.  I 
will introduce her in our next Journal.  Please take a moment to thank Mrs. Chapman for 
taking such good care of us and to wish her the best…she will be missed greatly! 

Have a wonderful week! 

Mr. Vuolo 

Important school information 

Progress Reports 

The next two weeks the teachers will be diligently working to enter grades into the first progress 

report of the year.  We ask that the parents check their Infinite Campus accounts to ensure they 

are able to log into the main portal prior to the release date of December 12th. It is important to 

note that the progress reports can only be viewed on the main portal and not on your mobile 

device.  If you need any assistance please contact the main office for support. 

 
Curriculum Corner 
 
We all know finding time to do everything we want to do in a day can be very difficult! Reading 

with your child is a worthwhile activity we should all try to fit into our daily routines.   

CLICK HERE and read this article to find out why! 

Happy Reading…Mrs. Schaper  

http://m.huffpost.com/us/entry/6113840
http://fairfieldschools.org/schools/jen/


  
This Week's Reminders... 

“B”  Monday  After the Bell registrations are due 
   Spiritwear orders are due 

“C”  Tuesday  Grade 4 orchestra 8am 
   1J CANE presentation 9am 
   Grade 4 River Dwellers 4C 9:15, 4M 12:15, 4L 1:45  

“D”  Wednesday   School picture re-takes 9:30am 
    Poinsettia pickup 2:30-5:30pm 

“E”  Thursday Jennings Times 8am 
   PTA Board meeting 7pm 

A”  Friday  Grade 5 orchestra & band 8am  
 

 
For more information CLICK HERE for our weekly Digital Message 
 
 
Please see below for the pictures of the week! 
 
 

              
 

 

 

 

 

           
          

                                                   

The grade 4 students listen to the final 

chapter of The Fourteenth Goldfish in the 

LLC.  The author, Jennifer Holm, read to 

classrooms across the world! 

Keep an eye out for Next Week's Pictures! 

http://fairfieldschools.org/schools/jen/digital-messages/

